Mrs, William Gillespie
610 N. Peninsular
45 35ACH, Florida 32069
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Thenk you wvery much for the Catalan Cuisine.

Plesse try to find out the adress of the
author Colman Andrews becsuse the Catalan Govern—
ment wante to congratulate him,

In a few days, we will have the visit of
the General Director of UNESCO, our good friend
Federico Mayor Zaragosa. He comes to deliver a
eo‘ig;mm the Ateneo where I am Honor Pre—
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Immediately after this conference, I wille
take off on the amd I hope to meet you in
Wapoles(Napoly) on the 3lrst of Jjuly at the Hotel
Excelsior. %

Best regerds to Bill and love to you both.
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